

U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

900 East Linton Avenue Springfield, Illinois 62703

November 22, 2016

Dear Law Enforcement Executive,

I would like to personally invite you to attend the Springfield FBI Law Enforcement Symposium 2017. The purpose of this symposium is for the Springfield FBI to offer a threat-based overview from each of our programs and to elicit feedback from our state and local law enforcement partners. Presentations will include brief overviews of intelligence, cyber, child exploitation, violent crime, human trafficking, terrorism, weapons of mass destruction, as well as a showing of the recently produced traffic stop film, "Lights in the Mirror."

The symposium will be held on Wednesday, January 4th from 8:00 a.m. to 5:15 p.m. in the Brookens Auditorium on the campus of the University of Illinois at Springfield. A detailed agenda and directions are included.

While I certainly appreciate how busy you are, I truly hope that you will find the time to come to Springfield and join your law enforcement partners as we consider the threats and challenges we face in our communities.

Due to the limited capacity of the auditorium, we ask that you let us know if you will be able to attend. Please send your RSVP no later than December 30th to MSA Mark Whitlock at mark.whitlock@ic.fbi.gov or (217) 494-0655. I look forward to seeing you at the symposium.

Sincerely,

Sean M. Cox

Special Agent in Charge